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09/06/2021  17:55:252021/1797/P OBJ Cllr Paul 

Tomlinson

Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing as ward councillor to object to the installation of the new air handling plant in the former 

playground. Residents whose bedrooms overlook the site are very worried about the noise that will come from 

the new air handling unit. As the unit is due to operate any time of day or night it is very crucial that no new 

noise is created and especially an intermittent noise that could disturb the peace and sleep of the residents. I 

believe that they should not be subject to any new noise nuisance that will stop them enjoying their homes. 

The residents have requested to be present with the noise officer assessing the unit so that they can be 

assured that the Council is aware of the specific problems that can arise.

The residents are also concerned that the construction work should only take place during the permitted 

hours.
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